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S.F. 795 modifies the allocation of sales tax revenue from motor vehicle repair and replacement 

parts as follows: (1) 84 percent to the highway user tax distribution fund; (2) eight percent to the 

small cities assistance account; and (3) eight percent to the town road account.  Increases the 

amount deposited from the auto part sales tax and requires the commissioner of revenue to adjust 

the monthly deposit amount by the percentage change in the total amount of revenue collected 

between the two preceding fiscal years. Effective July 1, 2023.  

 


